
 

 

On behalf of the College President, Dr. Daisy Cocco DeFilippis, and the Admissions Staff, I am pleased to congratulate 

you on your acceptance* to Naugatuck Valley Community College for the Spring 2018. The standard semester began 
on Wednesday, January 17th.  At this point, the next available session would be our Spring 2018 Late Start which begins 
on Wednesday, January 31st.  If you prefer to move your application to our Summer or Fall 2018 semester, please call 
(203) 575-8032 or reply to this email. 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

  

PLACEMENT TESTING (IF REQUIRED): 
The last available date for placement testing is Monday, January 29th between 3:00pm and 5:00pm at our 
Waterbury Campus. Please check in first with the Admissions Office in Kinney Hall, room K500. Testing for the 
late start semester is not available at our Danbury campus. 

 
ADVISING AND REGISTRATION:  

Visit the Waterbury or Danbury campus anytime during normal business hours of Monday – Friday, 8am – 5pm 
for advising and registration assistance. 

 
TUITION AND FEES: 

Full payment of tuition and fees is required at the point of registration for students who do not have an official 
financial aid award. Note that Financial Aid is not available to Non-Degree Students. Methods of payment 
include cash, check, VISA, MasterCard, Discover or the College payment plan.   

 
If you have a documented learning disability and may require an academic adjustment, please visit our Disabilities 

Services web site for information and college contacts. 

 

Finally, as a student within the Connecticut Community College system, you are automatically issued a student 

email address. This email address will be the colleges’ primary method of communication with you.  It is vital that 

you set up this account, and check it regularly for important information about your college enrollment. Your 

assigned email address can be found by logging into your myCommNet account. Click here for instructions for first 

time log-in and for setting up your new email account. Please note it may take up to 24 hours to be ready for use. 

 
Sincerely, 

Noel Rosamilio 
Noel Rosamilio, Associate Dean of Enrollment Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
* Acceptance to the College does not constitute acceptance into a specific program. Some programs have a selective admissions process. 

https://nv.edu/Portals/0/Documents/Admissions/LateStart/LateStartSummary.pdf
http://www.nv.edu/Student-Life/Disability-Services
http://www.nv.edu/Student-Life/Disability-Services
http://www.nv.edu/Portals/0/Documents/Admissions/MCN_instr.pdf
http://www.nv.edu/Portals/0/Documents/Admissions/MCN_instr.pdf

